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12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

All at the Arden Forest C of E Multi Academy Trust express our deepest sympathies for the passing of 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Her dedication and commitment to the United Kingdom and the 

Commonwealth was an inspiration to us all and we thank her for her service.  

During this period of mourning, schools will limit communication to essential information – social 

media will only be used to communicate urgent information.  Schools will remain open as usual this 

week. 

Monday 19th September will be the State Funeral for her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and this day has 

been declared a National Bank Holiday. Schools will be closed on this day. 

I know that schools are supporting children through this significant period of our country’s history, 

should you have any concerns please contact your child’s school in the normal way. 

Kind regards 

 

Adam Walsh 

CEO 

Postal address: 
St Nicholas C of E Primary School, 

St Faith’s Road, Alcester, Warwickshire B49 6AG 
Telephone 01789 731233 

Email: info@ardenforestmat.org 
 

CEO: Mr Adam Walsh 
CFO: Mrs Sophie Carthy 

 
 

 


